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From: Deb Swailes 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 9:18:43 AM
To: Council <council@brock.ca>
Subject: Beaverton project
 
I am against allowing the battery storage facility in Brock township.  No one knows the long term
effects of these facilities.  This won’t help any power outages we have in Brock anyway.
I say NO.

Debra Swailes
Beaverton Ontario 
Sent from my iPad




